Notice of Election Worker Training

Training for Judges and Alternate Judges for the upcoming November 5th elections will be conducted on October 18th, 2024 at 10:00am and 6:00pm at the Van Zandt County Library, 317 First Monday Ln, Canton.  

Training for clerks will be conducted during Early Voting for hands-on education.

Please contact the County Clerk’s Office at 903-567-6503 to schedule your training session.
